

8811 Campus Drive Mount Pleasant, WI 53406

T: 262.664.7800 F: 262.664.7801 info@mtpleasantwi.gov www.mtpleasantwi.gov

Police Dept. Non-Emergency T: 262.884.0454

South Shore Fire Dept. Non-Emergency T: 262.554.8812 September 6, 2022

Mr. Mike Gitter—Water Utility Director Racine Wastewater Utility 800 Center Street, Room 227 Racine, WI 53403

Re: Request for Approval of Sanitary Sewer Extension Christina Estates Subdivision-Kovach CSM Village of Mount Pleasant

Dear Mr. Gitter,

The Mount Pleasant Sewer Utility has reviewed and approved the plans for the Christina Estates Subdivision—Kovach CSM, a proposed development in the Village of Mount Pleasant, prepared by Nielsen, Madsen & Barber, S.C., dated 8-31-2022.

The extension in question includes approximately 26 L.F. of 8" diameter sanitary sewer and will serve one lot of a 4-lot CSM east of Emmertsen Road on Fox Run Lane. This extension will drain by gravity into the Mount Pleasant interceptor system.

We politely request that the Racine Wastewater Commission approve the aforementioned extension.

Sincerely,

Mount Pleasant Sewer Utility District #1

Anthony J. Beyer, P.E.

Director of Public Works/Village Engineer